
Virtual High Fives 
 

 

Students can submit virtual high fives that 

will be posted on the St. Johns County School 

District’s social media pages. Student can 

write a message of positive and hope on their 

hand, take a picture, and send it to the 

Coordinator of Social Emotional Learning, at 

David.Barnes@stjohns.k12.fl.us. When you 

email your virtual high five, include your 

name, age, grade, and school. The virtual 

high fives will be posted periodically as a 

collage. We look forward to seeing your 

supportive high fives over the summer! 
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